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Authorities:

“Kosovo Cinematography Center” KCC, St. “UCK” Nr.273 10000 Prishtina, Republic
of Kosovo (KCC)
And

"Austrian Film Institute” AFI, Stiftgasse 6,1070 Vienna, Austria (AFI),

hereinafter referred to as “the Parties”;

Purpose of the “Letter of a Goodwill and Intent”

Mindful of the fact that mutual cooperation may serve the development of film
production and encourage the further development of the cultural ties between the
parties, the KCC and the AFI declare with the signing of this “Letter of a Goodwill and
Intent” their official partnership and will to cooperate.

It is their mutual intent to encourage co-productions for cinema between the parties,
and to support all measures that facilitate and enable all forms and sorts of
collaboration within the existing legal frameworks on bi- and multilateral co-
productions for cinema films (feature length films and documentaries) within
Europe.

We understand this “Letter of a good will and intent” as a clear sign to both our film
industries that co-productions between our respective parties are a strategic aim of
both film funds. We hope that this “Letter of a Goodwill and Intent” stimulates
artistic as well as economic exchange and look forward to a fruitful and sustainable
cooperation.

Furthermore, by signing this “Letter of Goodwill and Intent” KCC and AFI show their
commitment to developing Memorandums of Understanding (MOUs) and Co-
Production Agreements in the future, creating a lasting and mutually beneficial
partnership between the parties.
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